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UPDATE REGARDING 9/22/10 & 10/16 CLAIMS ADJUSTMENTS:   
PAYMENT PLANS TO RESUME 

 
Providers affected by the Oct 5, 2010 RA payment/recovery error have been repaid the amount 
recovered in error.   In an effort to ensure adequate testing of the system prior to re-establishing the 
payment plans, DHH has temporarily ceased deducting funds from the weekly RAs of October 19-
November 9, 2010.  All programming and testing is now complete and recovery of funds will resume on 
the RA of November 16, 2010 & spread over the number of weeks remaining in the payment plans.  
 

Refer to the notices on the homepage of the Louisiana Medicaid website (www.lamedicaid.com) for 
details regarding the rate reductions & claim adjustments.  General questions with regard to rate 
reductions & claim adjustments should be directed to Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or 
(225) 924-5040.  Any questions specific to individual providers’ alternate payment plans or recovery of 
funds should be referred to the Medicaid Professional Services office at 
medicaidprofessionalservices@la.gov.  Please enter either of these topics in the subject line. 
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